
CONSUMER PROTECTION COUNCIL (REGD) U. P. 
 

Through Registered/Speed Post AD. 
 
Letter No. /JPNATC/2015 
Ref. No. JPNATC/2015       Dated 28.03.2012 
 
To, 
 
Prof. M. C. Misra 
DDR & Head  
Jai Prakash Narayan Apex Trauma Center 
AIIMS, Ring Road, 
New Delhi – 110 029 

 
Sub: A Gratitude & Appreciation. 

 
Respected Sir, 
 
It is really a matter of delight and a feeling of pride & privileged that your past & 
current patients and their wards are keep on giving encouraging and positive 
feedback about JPNATC. 
 
The latest feedback received by us is from your patient Smt. Sushma Agarwal W/o 
Shri Ratan Lal Agarwal Orthopedic A & Surgery Ward A TC – 7, Bed Number 
3 from 05.02.2015 to 22.02.2015 as Orthopedic Patient, then transferred to 
Ward B TC – 6, Bed Number 17 & 25 during 22.02.2015 to 02.03.2015, then 
transferred to TC – 1, Bed Number 2 from 03.03.2015 till date as a Patient 
under going Surgery {Admission Reference Number 473064 dated 04.02.2015 
of your Centre}. 
 
Dr. Vijay Kumar Sharma, Consultant 
Dr. Vivek Kumar Trikha   Consultant 
Dr. Kamran Farque  Consultant 
Dr. Vikrant    Sr. Orthopedic 
Dr. Sandeep    Sr. Orthopedic 
Dr. Lalit Namichand Bafna 
 
SURGERY TEAM 
 
Dr. Manish Kumar Singhal Surgery Consultant 
Dr. Vishant    Sr. Surgeon 
Dr. Zunaid Alam   Sr. Surgeon 
Dr. Satya Prakash   Sr. Surgeon OT 
Dr. Yusuf Afaque   Jr. Surgeon TCI 
Dr. Kamlesh    Master Ward TCI & ICU 
 
Physiotherapist(s) 
 
Dr. Moorthy    Physiotherapist 
Dr. Ashwani    Head Lab Test JPNATC 
Dr. H. P. Singh   Main AIIMS 
Doctors, Staff Nurses, Sisters, Sanitation Staff of TC 1, TC 6 & TC 7 JPNATC. 
 
There must be many more whose names are not mentioned due to many reasons. 
The treatment and attention got by the patient was not only impressed all of her 
relatives, friends and the concerned. 
   
 



 
 
 
 
 
We all found ourselves short of words to express our gratitude and the words could 
not be gathered from our vocabulary to meet the feelings at par to the manner the 
patient has been treated in JPNATC. 
  
We have developed a feeling of national pride along with the deep sense gratitude 
when it is communicated by countless persons about the sincere and careful 
attendance extended by JPNATC to us. 
 
We are feeling ourselves compelled to extend the present letter alongwith our best 
wishes to you and all your staff members.  
 
It would be an honor to the efforts and pains taken by Dr. Vijay Sharma, Dr. Vivek 
Tirkha, Dr. Satya Prakash & Dr. Manish Kumar Singhal if their names would be 
recommended for the apex award of their profession. 
 
Any Award is not only recognition for the awarded but also a motivation for 
others. So there should not be any hesitation to grant any award or 
recommendation for the same. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
 
Ratan Lal Agrawal           
General Secretary 
    
580/15, Krishna Nagar    
Swarg Ashram Road, Hapur 
+91 92196 37444 
+91 92196 77444 
 
C. C.:  Ms. Nirmal Thakur 

Media Coordinator 


